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December 12, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar & Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Re: OEB Reliability and Power Quality Review  

AMPCO Request for Extension to File Comments 
Board File No. EB-2021-0307 
 

Dear Ms. Long: 
 
I am writing pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) Notice dated November 30, 2021 regarding the 
above proceeding to request an extension to January 2022 to file AMPCO’s comments.     
 
In order to understand the current level of effectiveness and accuracy of the reliability policy framework and 
reporting, OEB staff has completed an analysis of distributors’ reported data and identified a high-level set 
of issues for discussion with stakeholders. The issues focus on four areas: enhancing utility accountability, 
customer-specific reliability, monitoring utility performance, and supporting effective utility planning.   
 
The OEB is looking for comments and feedback from stakeholders by December 22, 2021 on these potential 
issues based on a series of questions included in Appendix A to the OEB’s November 30, 2021 Notice.   In order 
for AMPCO to effectively consult with its membership on the identified issues, AMPCO requires more time.  
AMPCO respectfully asks that the OEB please provide AMPCO with an extension to January 7, 2022 to provide 
comments. 
 
Best Regards,  
 
 

 
 

Colin Anderson 
President 
 
 


